TO:             Committee on Faculty Affairs

FROM:       Steering Committee

RE:
       Charge on Interdisciplinary Standards

DATE:          March 11, 2009

Background:  In its November 2008 report, the Ad Hoc Committee on the Structure of Schools made a number of recommendations to promote interdisciplinary work at the College.  One recommendation was to revise the promotion and tenure standards used at the College at both the department and college levels to include recognition for interdisciplinary teaching, scholarship, and service.   In February 2009, the Faculty Senate adopted a resolution concurring with this recommendation (see attached) and referred the matter to the Steering Committee. 

Charge:   The Steering Committee asks the Committee on Faculty Affairs to review the College’s reappointment, tenure and promotion documents and to recommend any revisions needed to appropriately encourage and recognize interdisciplinary teaching, scholarship, land service. 

Timetable:  Steering asks that appropriate recommendations be forwarded by November 1, 2009.

